

April Newsletter

MONTHLY VIRTUE



Our April virtue continues to be Hope.

Hope is an optimistic state of mind that is based on an expectation of positive outcomes with respect to events and circumstances in one's life or the world at large.

MONTHLY ACADEMIC FOCUS



In Literacy, we are continuing our focus on our important Morning Routine. It is super important that your child be at school at 8:45 am. We are also showing what we know by making critical thinking visible in all subject areas.

PA DAY



The PA Day is on Friday, April 4 so, enjoy your long weekend with your families.

BINGO



Exciting News! Our next Bingo is on Thursday, April 10 with all proceeds going towards the Grade 8 Trip. Hope to see you there!

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL



Our April Catholic School Council meeting is on Wednesday, April 16 @ 6:30 pm.

Please don't hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions and/or concerns. Once again, your continued support and understanding are greatly appreciated.

Yours in Catholic Education, Andrea Iserhoff Principal